
Sunday August 28 2016 

Children’s Church Rooms 104,105,                            
223 & 225                                                8:45 & 11 am 

Worship Services F.H.                           8:45 & 11 am 

Sunday School                                                 9:45 am 

Children’s Choirs Room 215                         9:50 am 

Men’s BBQ Fellowship Hall                        12:00 pm 

Ice Cream Social Scout Hut                         12:00 pm 

Chamblee H.S. Blue&Gold Meeting R123  2:00 pm 

Youth Play Rehearsal Fellowship Hall        3:00 pm 

Girl Scout Troop #14579 Room 233            4:00 pm 

Monday August 29, 2016 

Kindergarten Staff Meeting &                                    
Preparation                                                      9:00 am 

Boy Scouts Scout Hut                                     7:00 pm 

SPR Committee Room 204                            7:00 pm 

Tuesday August 30, 2016 

Kindergarten Staff Meeting &                                      
Preparation                                                      9:00 am 

Welcome Home! 

Welcome!  We are so glad you have decided to worship at Chamblee First United  
Methodist Church on this Sunday morning.  Members and visitors alike, would you 
sign the attendance register and then pass it to your neighbor.  If you would like to 
join the membership of  Chamblee First, please step forward during the last verse 
of the last hymn.  We want you to become an official member of the family!  If you 
have your cell phone and need to keep it on, please turn it to the silent or vibrate 
mode and leave quietly if you receive a call.  Welcome!   

 

General Announcements 

 
    

Today is Men’s BBQ After 11am Worship Service  
In Fellowship Hall 

The BBQ plate is $8, the hot dog plate is $5, and 1 pound of BBQ is $12. See Rev. Rogers or 
Chip Zint for more details.  The meal will take place immediately following worship at 11am. 
We will need help flipping the room into a place to eat, so please help set up tables if you are 
able.  
 
 

Ice Cream Social Today 
Today the Boy Scouts will host an Open House at the Scout Hut. The Scouts will serve warm 
cobbler and partner with the Family Life Committee who will be serving ice cream. You are 
invited to visit the Scout Hut and partake in the refreshments even if you don't have a child 
who is interested in Scouting. This event will take place at the same time as the Men's BBQ, 
and we will have individuals available to bring cobbler and ice cream to those members of the 
congregation who find it difficult to navigate the path to the Scout Hut.  The Scout Hut is    
located behind the gym in the northwest corner of the parking lot.  If you would like to donate 
ice cream for the event or if you have any additional questions, please see or email Paula   
Daniel (pdaniel@chambleeumc.org). 
 

2017 Budget Requests Due September 7th 
All committees must complete the worksheets distributed by the Finance Committee and re-
turn to Kathy Brannon by September 7th. If you are the Chairperson of a Committee that does 
not have a staff member assigned, Kathy will help you with the worksheets.  Please call her to 
schedule a time. Thank you for your service. 
 

Special Christmas Cantata Rehearsal 
Do you really want to sing in our Christmas Cantata, but just cannot make Wednesday         
rehearsals?  Well, come to our extra special rehearsal just for the Cantata!  It will be on      
Saturday, September 10, 10:00am-12:00noon.  Lunch will be provided afterwards.  This time is 
devoted solely for the Cantata music, and we will even have a guest clinician to help us learn 
our music.  The Cantata will be on Sunday, December 4, at 3:00pm.  Most of the music will be 
familiar, so you will definitely want to be a part and give of your talents!  Contact Allen Barbee 
to RSVP (so we have enough for lunch!) or with questions: abarbee@chambleeumc.org.  

 

School Supplies Drive 
The Glow Sunday school class is collecting school supplies to benefit students in need at  
Chamblee High School.  They are collecting notebooks, pens, pencils, highlighters, index cards 
and calculators (scientific and graphing).  You can drop off the supplies in the box that’s 
marked in the Glow classroom (room 123) anytime during the month of August.  If you have 
any questions, contact Becky Craven at rmcraven@bellsouth.net. 
 

Fall Bible Study  -  Prayer 
Bill Fisher and Mary Ruth Kearney will teach a study on “Prayer” by Philip Yancey on           
Thursdays at 6pm. The books will cost $8 and you can sign up online or with the insert in this 
bulletin.  The class will begin September 8th and will last 6 weeks. For those who have        
registered for this class, the study books are ready to be picked up at the table by the staff 
offices  between Dr. Stowe’s and Rev. Rogers’ office.   
 

Fall Bible Study  -  John 
Dr. Stowe, Rev. Rogers and Les Hammond will be teaching John on Wednesdays at 
12:30pm.  The books will cost $10 and you can sign up online or with the insert in this         
bulletin.  The class will begin September 7th and will last 10 weeks. For those who have      
registered for this class, the study books are ready to be picked up at the table by the staff 
offices  between Dr. Stowe’s and Rev. Rogers’ office.   
 

Chamblee First UMC’s Annual Golf Tournament  
September 12 at Trophy Club of Atlanta 

Application Forms at The Front Desk or Contact Paula Daniel 
Plan now to join us for this year’s Annual Golf Tournament to benefit Atlanta Habitat for    
Humanity and Chamblee First United Methodist Church.  This year’s tournament will be 
on Monday, September 12th at the Trophy Club of Atlanta in Alpharetta.  The tournament    
will feature food, prizes, game enhancing opportunities and a lot of fun and fellowship.  
Register your foursome today.  Applications can be picked up at the front desk at church.   
Also, you can access the application online at www.chambleeumc.org under events and      
registration.  Contact Paula Daniel at pdaniel@chambleeumc.org or at 770-457-2525 if you 
have any questions.                   

 

   August 28, 2016 
 
 

  Open Hearts, Open Minds, Open Doors 

   

Chamblee First   

United Methodist Church 

Staff Meeting Room 204                            1:30 pm 

Cub Scouts Scout Hut                                 7:00 pm 

Georgia Brass Band Fellowship Hall       7:00 pm 

Kindergarten Parent Orientation  R204 7:00 pm 

Wednesday August 31, 2016 

Kindergarten Meet the Teachers Day     9:00am 

Chancel Choir Fellowship Hall                  7:00 pm 

Thursday September 1, 2016 

First Day of Kindergarten                          9:00 am 

First Day of PMO                                         9:00 am 

Peachtree Symphonic Winds Board Meeting          
Music Room                                                  7:30 pm 

AA Meeting Gym                                         8:00 pm 

Friday September 2, 2016 

Kindergarten                                                9:00am 

PMO                                                               9:00 am 

Saturday September 3, 2016 

AA Meeting Gym                                         8:00 pm 

Mark Your Calendars 

Restore II Report 
 

Referring back to our last report much progress has been made.  The final asphalt 
topping is complete on the new parking lot.  And as I write this update the lot is 
being striped.  This  area will be ready for the Kindergarten start next week.  Plans 
are in place for most of this area ground to be covered with sod or seeded.  You 
are encouraged to drive through this area to experience what a great addition this 
additional parking is going to be for now and future growth.  Note the close loca-
tion to the new Narthex.  Also note the completed new handicap drop off at the 
front on the Narthex.  Yes, there will be new sidewalk connections in this area also. 
 
And yes, note the new steel columns in the Narthex/Bride’s room area.  The metal 
wall building continues in the Youth Hall/Music areas.  Now you can see the win-
dow placements on the front hall too.  The truss steel for all of the above is on site 
and will be installed soon.  Also, the exterior wall insulation process will begin 
which is the forerunner to bricks.  We hope much of this work will be complete 
before our next report in two weeks. 
 
Moving inside the chancel construction is basically complete and covered with ply-
wood.  The choir risers and related area is taking shape.  And the electrical folks 
are mapping out main lines from our present building for all connections.  Soon 
you may see ceiling work in Fellowship Hall as the lines progress from main power 
in basement. 
 
So we remind you to keep Restore II in your thoughts and prayers.  It has been a 
very hot summer and much hard work has been completed.  We all look forward 
to many more completed construction areas.  

 
 
 

Ray Dunahoo      cell: 770-363-0330 email: rc@dunahoo.com  
Ray Manus          cell: 770-241-8827 email: raymanus@comcast.net 

Three Things You Need to Know: 

1. BBQ Today! See inside for details. 

2. Bible Study Sign Ups 

3. Time to Sign Up for Golf Tournament 
 

tel:770-457-2525


Greetings and Announcements                             Rev. Dr. Royeese Stowe 
 
Call to Worship                                                                                  Dr. Stowe 
 
Prelude                   Savior, Like a Shepherd Lead Us                      Bradbury 
                                     Mr. Bill Callaway, organist 
                                                                  
*Hymn                Come , Ye Sinners, Poor and Needy                  UMH 340 
 
*Affirmation of Faith                                                                       UMH 881 
 
*Gloria Patri                                                                                        UMH 70 
    
Prayer Concerns & Celebrations                                                   Dr. Stowe 
      
Prayer of Hope                                                                       Rev. Jeff Rogers 
 
The Lord’s Prayer 
Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy kingdom 
come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day      
our daily bread.  And forgive us our trespasses, as we forgive those    
who trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver   
us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom, and the power and the glory         
forever.  Amen 
 
Offertory                                      Consider                                          Martin              
                         Chancel Choir, Mr. Ed Connell, clarinetist 
                                    with Mr. Callaway, organist 
 
*Doxology     Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow          UMH 95                                                                
 
*Prayer of Dedication                                                                 Rev. Rogers 
 
Time of Fellowship 
  
Children’s Sermon                                                                       Rev. Rogers                                            
 
*Hymn                        Christ for the World We Sing                   UMH 568  
 
Special Music                Meditation sur le premier 
                                            Prelude de J.S. Bach                                Gounod                                    
                Mr. Connell, clarinetist with Mr. Allen Barbee, pianist 
 
*Gospel Lesson                  Luke 14:1,7-14                               Rev. Rogers 

 
Sermon                              “Seats of Honor”                                 Dr. Stowe 
 
*Hymn          All Praise to Thee, for Thou, O King Divine        UMH 166 
 
 
 

Choral Response                           Azmon                               
                                                    Chancel Choir 
 
*Benediction                                                                                         Dr. Stowe 
 
Postlude                                      Processional                                          Handel  
                                              Mr. Callaway, organist 
 
*Please stand as able 

 Hearing Devices  and Large Print Hymnals are available   

 Please see an Usher if you need any assistance 
 
 

CCLI #11137796 

8:45 & 11am Order of Worship In Our Thoughts and Prayers 
Cheryl Atkins, Sharon Babb (Shirley Pirnie’s sister), Milla and Elle     
Gieselmann, Ross Glover, Kelli Gonyea and Ron Gonyea, Brittany Lingle, 
Susan Nichols, Jean Pierce, Taylor Rand (recuperating from a heart trans-
plant), Sarah Robinson, Ann Shearouse, Bart Shearouse, Neb Shearouse, 
Brad Sherrill, and Celia Snyder.  Please remember those serving in the 
military, our shut-ins, and all those battling cancer.   

Scan this image to be directed to our mobile online giving site.    

Gospel Lesson 

Luke 14:1, 7-14 (NRSV) 
1On one occasion when Jesus was going to the house of a leader of the Pharisees to 
eat a meal on the sabbath, they were watching him closely. 

7 When he noticed how the guests chose the places of honor, he told them a parable. 
8‘When you are invited by someone to a wedding banquet, do not sit down at the 
place of honor, in case someone more distinguished than you has been invited by 
your host; 9and the host who invited both of you may come and say to you, “Give 
this person your place”, and then in disgrace you would start to take the lowest 
place. 10But when you are invited, go and sit down at the lowest place, so that when 
your host comes, he may say to you, “Friend, move up higher”; then you will be   
honored in the presence of all who sit at the table with you. 11For all who exalt  
themselves will be humbled, and those who humble themselves will be exalted.’ 

12 He said also to the one who had invited him, ‘When you give a luncheon or a     
dinner, do not invite your friends or your brothers or your relatives or rich neighbors, 
in case they may invite you in return, and you would be repaid. 13But when you give 
a banquet, invite the poor, the crippled, the lame, and the blind. 14And you will be 
blessed, because they cannot repay you, for you will be repaid at the resurrection of 
the righteous.’ 

Memorial & Honorarium Gifts 
In Memory of Ruby June Foster:  Les & Ann Hammond, Henry Beck,    
Don Davidson/Inglett & Stubbs Electrical  
 

In Memory of Denny Swing (Holly Swing’s father): Les & Ann Hammond 

Financial Report  -  General Fund  
34th Week:  August 21, 2016 

                            Total Tithes & Income: $542,466.88 

                            Total Expenses:                $554,606.81 

                              Variance:                          $ (12,139.93)                                 

Restore II Weekly Report 
We have 136 pledges for Restore II. 

                       Cash on hand:                                      $1,300,226 

                       Pledges outstanding:                          $  439,114                                                                            

                       Total funds available for project:   $1,739,340                    

If you Need Us! 
Rev. Dr. Royeese Stowe, Senior Pastor  -  royeeses@bellsouth.net  cell 404-317-3233 

Rev. Jeff Rogers, Associate Pastor  -  jrogers@chambleeumc.org 

Chris Tench, Director of PMO & Children’s Ministries -  ctench@chambleeumc.org 

Allen Barbee, Minister of Music  -  abarbee@chambleeumc.org 

Bill Callaway, Organist  -  bcallaway630@earthlink.net 

Becky Sanders, Pianist 

Rev. Lavonia Winford, Pastor of Students & Families -  lwinford@chambleeumc.org 

Paula Daniel, Membership & Outreach Activities Coordinator   -  pdaniel@chambleeumc.org 

Kathy Brannon, Financial Secretary  -  kbrannon@chambleeumc.org 

Alexis Rodriguez, AV Engineer  -  av@chambleeumc.org 

Dolly Stratton, Administrative Assistant  -  dstratton@chambleeumc.org 

 

  4147 Chamblee Dunwoody Road  - Chamblee, GA  30341 

  770-457-2525  -  www.chambleeumc.org 

Prayer List Policy:  If your prayer request has been in the bulletin for more than two months,                  
it will automatically be removed.  If you wish for it to be re-added  please email Dolly at 
dstratton@chambleeumc.org and let her know.  You may do this as soon as you realize it has been 
removed.  Thank you. 

Altar Flowers 
The altar flowers are placed to the glory of God and in honor of Jean and 
Bob Lingle’s 60th anniversary on August 26 and Betty and Bill Robinson’s 
62nd anniversary on August 27. 

mailto:dstratton@chambleeumc.org

